RECOVERY TO RESILIENCE
WORKSHOP - SHELFORD

The first of Council’s ‘Recovery to
Resilience’ Community Emergency
Management workshops are fast approaching.

The workshops will help local communities gain
the skills and knowledge to prepare for future
emergency events and establish Community
Recovery Hubs.

Council has engaged Resilient Co. to facilitate the
workshops which will empower communities

to implement their own learnings during future
emergency events. Locations include:

Shelford Recreation Reserve Club Rooms,
Monday 20 May from 6 to 8pm.

Inverleigh Public Hall,
Monday 3 June from 6 to 8pm.

Teesdale Community Hall,
Thursday 20 June from 6 to 8pm.

For more information about the workshops

and to register, visit goldenplains.vic.gov.au/
events or contact Council’'s Community Wellbeing
team on 5220 7111.

Sl
m I////////‘ 2 Pope Street, Bannockburn, VIC 3331

GOLDEN PLAINS SHIRE 19 Heales Street, Smythesdale, VIC 3351 goldenplains.vic.gov.au

GOLDEN PLAINS SHIRE COUNCIL N Ews

COME ALONG T0 THE GOLDEN
PLAINS CAREERS EXPO

The Golden Plains Careers Expo is just around
the corner and we can’t wait to welcome you
all there!

The Expo provides people of all ages the
opportunity to explore a range of educational
and professional paths. Attendees can discover
a variety of opportunities by engaging with
industry experts from universities, training
institutions, and local employers.

Exhibitors include YMCA Bannockburn, Collarts,
Australian Catholic University, The Management
Edge, At Home Care, Jacob’s Well, SouthWest
TAFE and much more!

When: Friday 24 May from 1 to 7pm
Where: YMCA, 132 Milton Street, Bannockburn

For more information, head to
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/events

() 5220 7111
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HAVE YOUR SAY:
DRAFT BUDGET
2024/25

Time is running out to share your views on
Golden Plains Shire Council’s Draft Budget
2024/25, with online and written submissions
closing on Monday 20 May.

The Draft Budget is available online or in hard
copy at Council’s Customer Hubs in Bannockburn
and Smythesdale before it is considered for
endorsement at the Council meeting on 25 June
2024.

Council will hold a meeting at the Golden Plains
Civic Centre, 2 Pope Street, Bannockburn at 6pm,
Tuesday 4 June 2024 where anyone who lodges a
written submission may request to present it

to Councillors.

To have your say, visit
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/
consultations
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